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The full complement of Planning Board members was present for this meeting with the Board of
Selectmen (BOS) and the Traffic Advisory Committee (TAC) regarding traffic and parking at
the proposed Belmont High School. During the meeting, however, the PB was not asked to
participate in the discussion, only members of the BOS and TAC were included. Please refer to
their minutes of this meeting to read what was discussed.



